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12th April, 1940.
Dear Mr. Bennett,

We have now received Jacksonville reports

No. 936 on the yacht "MOANA" ex "STRANGER" and this 1is

SRR 1

certainly a blg step forward in clearing up this long
outstanding matter.

From the accounting side, however, there
is one point on which I should like a little more information.
It appears from the reports now to hand that the charges for
the services detailed therein amounted in all to $1000,

¥r, Boyle's account for the September Quarter 1938 dealt with
these fces, but he also brought into his account for the
March Quarter 1938 another {200 for this yacht and into his
account for June Quarter 1938 $150 more. I notice that the
earliest date of survey on the reports is given as 5th June 19
Will you please let me know what services
were rendered by Mr. Boyle for these additional charges
amounting to $1050 and whether ﬁny reports were or are to
‘be made out by the Surveyor on this part of the work.
With kindest regards,

ﬁ _ I am,
Yours tnserelyy, () 2020
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